
INDOOR POOL
CLOSURE
The replastering and retiling of our 
indoor pool is scheduled to begin 
Monday, May 12, with the construction 
process taking three week weeks. 
After the required curing process,
we anticipate a reopening date in
late June.

During the pool closure, you will
access Yoga by crossing the pool
bridge and entering the Yoga foyer.

Pilates Participants will walk through 
the spa wing to reach the studio.
(Please be quiet and respectful of services in session)


